
TOS student, Anaya leaves an impactful impression at the  

International Festival of Music and Dance. 

The Orchid School is proud to share that our student from Class VI, Anaya Deore participated in the 

International Festival of Music and Dance in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia on 07-11-2019. 

Anaya bagged the gold medal in duet performance and silver medal in solo performance at the 

festival. 

 

 

 

 

Proud of you, Anaya.  

Team TOS wishes you the very best and hopes that you take our Indian dance forms to different 

parts of the world. 


